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Our learning this week… 

Important Messages: 

Cycling 

There wasn’t any cycling proficiency this week due to extreme weather therefore 

there will be a session in the last week of term (Tuesday 2nd April) instead. 

Whole School Trip to Berkeley Castle 

Next Thursday is our whole school trip to Berkeley Castle (fingers crossed for spring 
sunshine!).  
What to wear -Uniform with outdoor shoes/trainers. 
What to bring-Coat, packed lunch and water bottle. 
 

Dragons 

Linking our Year of Arts and the Castle trip has been a mini-project on Dragons. The 

children made a 3-D model of a dragon using Newplast (animator’s plasticine) and 

creating detail and expression using clay tools. Three of the Dragons have been 

chosen to be part of the dragon hunt at the castle. We have also read the poem 

Jabberwocky and studied the famous illustration that accompanies Lewis Carroll’s 

poem. The children have drawn their own scary dragons and written a poem about 

them in the same style as Jabberwocky. 
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The three dragons that were 

chosen for display by Connor, 

Erin and Izzy. 

It was almost impossible to 

choose just three dragons, as you 

can see they were all amazing! 


